
                                                                                    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Apeldoorn, March 17, 2025 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT STAFF CHANGE  

 

Hereby, we inform you that a change in position has taken place within our Sales Department. In 
anticipation of his early retirement on July 1, 2025, Erik Walraven has transferred the leadership of 
our Sales Department to Cristiane Figueredo. Our Sales Department consists of: 

 Cristiane Figueredo: Commercial Manager 
 Harrie Hattink: Sales Manager 
 Lex Smit: Sales Representative 
 Erik Walraven 

Erik Walraven will continue to support and advise our Sales Team until April 30, 2025, his last working day. 
We would like to express our gratitude for his dedication and expertise throughout his years as Manager of our 
Sales Department. 

  

Erik Wolf 

 

CEO 


